
FRESHERS’ EVENT -  SHYAM LAL
COLLEGE (MORNING)

Shyam Lal College (Morning) organized

a Freshers’ event on 9th December

2024 to welcome the batch of 2024–25.

As part of the celebration, two of our

team members Sheetal and Aarti gave

solo dance performances on stage,

proudly representing Aarodhya.

Their energetic and confident

performances were appreciated by both

students and faculty members, adding

vibrance to the event and creating a

memorable experience for the new

batch.


